
Monroe Randolph Transit & Christ Our Savior Lutheran High School 
Transportation Agreement 

2023-2024 
 
 
Christ Our Savior Lutheran High School and the Monroe Randolph Transit are working together 
during the 2023-2024 school year to help our COS families with accessible transportation for 
their child to and from school. 
 
For families who have signed up for this transportation program, it is important to acknowledge 
the general information concerning the use of the transit system. Families are responsible for 
monthly payments of $123.75, which will be due on the 15th of each month. Please make this 
payment to Christ Our Savior. (This may be combined with the monthly tuition payment.)  
 
For families not needing the transit for specific days, they need to contact the Monroe Randolph 
Transit. It is the family’s responsibility to inform the transit of any unique arrangements for the 
day. This pertains to illness, field trips, school events (both sports and academic), and/or personal 
pick-up in which the child will not need the transportation from the transit. If families do not 
inform the transit of these changes, a $15.00 no show fee will be charged each time. Also, 
Christ Our Savior strongly recommends that families inform the school’s office of these 
arrangements as well. 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
I have carefully read this transportation agreement and fully understand its 
contents.  I hereby accept and verify the above information.  
 
 
 
__________________________________________       ___________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature              Date 
 
 
 __________________________________________       ___________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Signature              Date 
   


